
No. 17-31/2016-GDS

Government of India
Ministry of Communications

Department of Posts
(GDS Section)

Dak Bhawan Sansad Marg,
New Delhi110001

Dated: 15.04.2019

To

The Chief Postmaster General
Kerala Circle
Thiruvananthapuram-695 033

Subject :Implementation of recommendation of Kamlesh Chandra Committee

on Limited Transfer Facility for all categories of Gramin Dak Sevaks
(GDS).

Kindly refer to your office letter No. ST/120/GDS Tfr/2018 dated

27.03.2019 on the above noted subject and to inform that, the GDSs transfer

cases, which were received before 04.01.2019 i.e. date of issue of revised

instruction on the subject may be considered for transfer of GDSs, only if they
are fulfilling conditions mentioned in DG Posts' OM dated 04.01.2019.

(S.B. Vyavahare)

Assistant Director General (GDS/PCC)

Copy to:-

All the Heads of Circle (except Kerala Circle):- for information and similar

action.
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(S.B. Vyavahare)

Assistant Director General (GDS/PCC)


